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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 10 Exams 2019 

 

Year 10 students will have a series of internal examinations during the period Thursday 27th 

June to Friday 5th July 2019.  Normal lessons will run alongside the exams on the Thursday and 

Friday.   

 

Students will be given study leave for the period Monday 1st to Friday 5th July, this means that 

students will only need to attend school when they have an exam that week. 

 

The exam timetable has been emailed to all Year 10 students and a copy can be found on 

our website by following this link  
http://www.imberhorne.co.uk/sites/default/files/Year%2010%20Exams%202019.pdf  

Students should be in school at least 15 minutes before the line-up time for each exam. 

 

Students should ensure that they have all the necessary equipment for each exam with them 

in a clear pencil case.  Under no circumstances should mobile phones or smart watches be 

taken into the exam hall. 

 

The results of these exams together with an end of year summary grade will be posted home 

at the end of term.  These exams represent an important staging post, coming more than half 

way through your son or daughter’s GCSE course.  Please encourage your son or daughter to 

take them seriously, completing adequate preparation and revision. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr D Jones 

Assistant Headteacher 
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